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24/04/2012

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I need a high resolution boundary map of the electoral wards of Birmingham as a jpg/gif file if possible 
as part of a poster presentation being prepared. I have been round the houses with Birmingham City 
Council, EDINA and ONS but with not much success and I have noticed from your website that you have 
already produced something in the past which is exactly what I need. Your help would very much 
appreciated since I have exhausted all other avenues. 
Regard 
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Ojoye, Bolanle

From: Ojoye, Bolanle
Sent: 13 April 2012 15:43
To:
Subject: FOI 02/12 Response

Dear ,

Our ref: 02/12

Thank you for your email dated 5 April 2012, which was received by the Commission on 10 April 
2012, requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

You have requested:

A high resolution boundary map of the electoral wards in Birmingham as a jpg/gif file.

The Commission does hold maps of the electoral wards in Birmingham City however we hold 
them as pdfs and not as a jpg or gif file. 

The maps can be located on our website at:
http://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/west-midlands/west-midlands/birmingham

The Commission is not able to supply the maps in any other format. The Birmingham City maps 
were prepared by Ordnance Survey for the City of Birmingham (Electoral Changes) Order 2003 
which implemented the Periodic Electoral Review of Birmingham City in 2003. 

Ordnance Survey maps are password-protected to prevent changes, damage or breach of 
copyright. 

If you still require the maps to be in a different format you can direct your request to the Boundary 
Helpline at Ordnance Survey who may be able to provide the maps in the specific format you have 
requested. Their contact details are 02380 – 056055. Please note that Ordnance Survey may 
charge to provide this mapping.

I hope this helps. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting 
the reference number above in any correspondence.

If you wish to request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Bolanle Ojoye
Freedom of Information Officer
Local Boundary Commission for England
Layden House
76-86 Turnmill Street
London
EC1M 5LG

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision; Details of this procedure can be found on the ICO 
website: http://www.ico.gov.uk. 

Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 
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provided by the Local Boundary Commission for England.

Regards

Bolanle Ojoye
Legal and Implementation Officer
Local Government Boundary Commission for England
3rd Floor, Layden House
76-86 Turnmill Street
London
EC1M 5LG
Tel: 0207 664 8520
Fax: 0207 296 6768
www.lgbce.org.uk 

P   Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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